
From: Duncan Sparkes   

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 7:20 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Tree Works application 2024 / 2997 / T 

 

Dear Camden Development Management. 

 

The eucalyptus tree provides important privacy screening between the 

properties in Wadham Gardens and King Henry's Road.  If it is felled, I hope 

that the properties involved in the application will be asked to plant new tree 

cover, ideally native species, to replace the lost screening. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Duncan Sparkes 

Top Floor Flat 

137 King Henry's Road 

NW3 3RD. 

 


